
O2NL - review of draft collateral for public engagement. 
Thursday 20th August 2020 9am to 9.45am. MS Teams meeting.  
Attendees - Robyn Elston; Emma Speight; Raewyn Pudsey; Chris Gasson; Phil Peet; Rob Napier. 

Feedback re draft material 
Colour scheme  

Ord

Draft content re bridlepath  
• Content currently reflects this out of scope but leaves open to further investigations.
• Some discussion re in/out of scope; Noted the potential additional costs based on PP2O

enquiries; approx. $6M excluding property, bridges, etc; Robyn reminds that it is out of the
Crown-determined scope and budget hence should no longer be investigating.

• Noted that there is some (limited) community interest so we should clarify with them when
appropriate that its regrettably outside of scope;

Other minor comments re content 
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